Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Arts and Culture
The Department of State Division of Arts and Culture and the Florida Folklife Program announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 8, 2022, 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: Brokaw McDougall House, 329 N. Meridian Street, Tallahassee

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To discuss updates in the Folk Life program as well as any other items which may be interest or appropriately presented to the group.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The Division of Arts and Culture at (850)245-6470.

For more information, you may contact: Florida Folklorist Dominic Tartaglia at (850)245-6482.
